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National Community Development Week

National Community Development Week is being celebrated April 11-15, 2022.

(Mayor/Parish President) of (name of your community) announced today that since 1982, (or if the community has information about HUD direct grants, change this to “Since 1974”) the (name of your community) has received over $


 * in Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) funds.  “With these funds we have been able to undertake a number of projects,” (she/he) said, “including * (identify projects by type and location, i.e., street improvements to Cherry Street).  Over (number)* people in our community have benefited from these projects – the majority of whom are low and moderate income persons.”

National Community Development Week will spotlight the impact that CDBG funds have on communities throughout the United States.  In honor of that week, the (name of your community) will (describe activities.)

The CDBG program is among the few flexible sources of federal funds that remain available to rural governments for community development.  Projects must primarily benefit low- and moderate-income persons. 

The CDBG program has been funded through the U. S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD).  The Louisiana Division of Administration, Office of Community Development administers the program for the State with the exception of the following HUD entitlement jurisdictions:  Alexandria, Baton Rouge, Bossier City, Jefferson Parish (including Grand Isle, Gretna, Harahan, Jean Lafitte, and Westwego), Kenner, Lafayette Parish Consolidated Government, Lake Charles, Monroe, New Orleans, St. Tammany Parish (including Abita Springs, Covington, and Madisonville), Shreveport, Slidell, Terrebonne Parish Consolidated Government and Thibodaux.

Person interested in learning more about the Louisiana Community Development Block Grant Program should contact 



 at 



.

∽
* If you do not have this information, please call Heather Paul at 225/342-7412.

